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HRSA Opens Reporting Portal for Provider Relief 
Funds, Shares Resources to Assist With Reporting 

 
Providers who received funding before June 30, 2020, must report by Sept. 30, 2021 

 

The Health Resources and Services Administration (HRSA) today opened the Provider 
Relief Fund (PRF) reporting portal for providers to begin reporting to the government that 
they used federal emergency relief funds for health care-related expenses or lost 
revenues attributable to COVID-19. Providers that received PRF payments from April 10, 
2020, through June 30, 2020, can now enter the portal and have until Sept. 30, 2021, to 
submit the required information to HRSA.  
 
Hospitals and other health care providers that received PRF money after June 30, 2020, 
will need to report on the use of the funds at later dates as outlined in HRSA’s June 11 
update on PRF requirements and highlighted in the following chart.  
 

 Payment Received Period (Payments Exceeding 
$10,000 in Aggregate Received) 

Reporting Time Period 

Period 1 Payments received April 10, 2020 to June 30, 2020 Jul. 1, 2021 to Sept. 30, 2021 

Period 2 Payments received July 1, 2020 to December 31, 2020 Jan. 1, 2022 to Mar. 31, 2022 

Period 3 Payments received January 1, 2021 to June 30, 2021 Jul. 1, 2022 to Sept. 30, 2022 

Period 4 Payments received July 1, 2021 to December 31, 2021 Jan. 1, 2023 to Mar. 31, 2023 

 

In addition, HRSA released for providers a number of new resources on reporting, 
including a toolkit and fact sheet. HRSA also will host a recorded webcast July 8 at 3 
p.m. ET to provide technical assistance on reporting requirements for PRF recipients. 
You can register here to attend.  
 
The AHA June 29 asked Health and Human Services Secretary Xavier Becerra to allow 
providers that received funding prior to June 30, 2020, to be able to use their COVID-19 
PRF payments through the end of the COVID-19 public health emergency or, at a 
minimum, through the end of 2021. 

 
FURTHER QUESTIONS 
If you have questions, please contact AHA at 800-424-4301. 

http://www.aha.org/
https://prfreporting.hrsa.gov/s/
https://www.hhs.gov/sites/default/files/provider-post-payment-notice-of-reporting-requirements-june-2021.pdf
https://www.hhs.gov/sites/default/files/toolkit-reporting.pdf
https://www.hhs.gov/sites/default/files/provider-relief-fund-post-payment-reporting-requirements-one-pager.pdf
https://webex.webcasts.com/starthere.jsp?ei=1473526&tp_key=4f6fdb4614
https://www.aha.org/lettercomment/2021-06-29-letter-hhs-secretary-provider-relief-fund-payments

